Jane Rasely

From: Kathleen Kraft <kathleenkraft@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 10:31 AM

To: PCD

Subject: Bloedel Plans

As an Agate Point neighbor, | am worried about the supersize buses that will be street parked--taking visual space from
walkers and drivers. The buses should be parked within the Reserve and should be directed to turn Left when leaving
the Reserve for better visibility and more pedestrian safety.

Kathleen Kraft

16744 Agate Point Road, Bainbridge Island

Kathy Kraft

My email address has now changed to kathleenkraft@me.com. Please update your records as | will soon no longer be
receiving email at the kk4990@msn.com address. Thank you!



